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Dear Mr Krivit,

President Juncker would like to thank you for your e-mail of 23 February 2018 sharing 
with him your concerns about information disseminated regarding what the ITER reactor 
is designed to do.

We have taken note of its content with attention.

The Vice-President responsible for Energy Union, Mr Maroš Šefcovič 
(e-mail:  is looking into the points you have raised 
and will respond to you rapidly.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Steven B. KRIVIT 
Publisher and Senior Editor 
New Energy Times
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